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The holidays are upon us and they are going to be like none we've celebrated before. We
successfully navigated our first quarantine experience and are well positioned to survive
more if need be! We pray that you and your loved ones remain healthy, safe and happy
through the coming weeks and find new and memorable ways to celebrate the season!
No gift is too small this season!

Family Holiday Fun
Create your own holiday cards this season while giving to Dorothy's House. Purchase
one or more kits and gather to create your own expression for the holidays. All proceeds
benefit Dorothy's House.
Each kit contains the supplies you need to make 5 beautiful holiday cards for $25 dollars.

5 starter watercolor kits

5 matching cards and envelopes
Holiday paper to decorate your cards
Complete step by step instructions

Watercolor paint palettes are available for $5

Click here to purchase now through December 12th.

Thanks DeAnn McCue of Gloria Dei Women's Ministry for creating these beautiful kits for
us!

Gloria Dei's Annual Christmas with a Cause is online this year!

Find unique holiday gifts and donation options from organizations who serve locally and



http://dorothyshouse.org
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/holiday-cards-benefitting-dorothys-house-tickets-127871313541?aff=ebdssbonlinesearch
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/holiday-cards-benefitting-dorothys-house-tickets-127871313541?aff=ebdssbonlinesearch
https://gdlc.church/christmas-with-a-cause/

globally.

BuildDorothysHouse.org

Through many in-kind gifts and donations we are back
underway with rebuilding. The foundation is poured and
we will begin framing in the coming weeks. Visit
builddorothyshouse.org to see how you can help us keep
the project moving!

THANKS! We work because you care.

EMC gathered as a team for the first time in months to
help clean up and shut down our gardens!

Beau! We love you and appreciate all you did for us this
summer to make our garden magical and introduce new
friends to our mission through your Garden Parties!

Aureon- Thank you for your special gift!

100+ Women Who Care Ankeny- You kept us going this fall! Thanks Joey for nominating
us!

Jeremy, Sarah and family hosted our annual pumpkin carving party!
pH Clean is helping us stay healthy with our quarterly cleaning!

Brian and Monique hosted the 8th annual Holiday Dinner and Wine event at the Embassy
Club benefitting Dorothy's House!

Want to help?
Dorothy's House is hiring!

Part time direct care evening hours! Inquirehere.

We need more friends! Follow us on Facebook and Instagram to stay

connected all year long!

Visit our

website
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ADVOCATE. DONATE. EDUCATE
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